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March 18, 2022 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Revisions to Tariff WN U-60 and WN U-2 of Puget Sound Energy 

for Proposed New Tariff Revisions, Electric Schedule 1717, and Natural Gas 

Schedule 171, Optional Non-Communicating Meter Service, 

Dockets UE-180860 and UG-180861 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On October 17, 2018, Puget Sound Energy (PSE or Company) filed with the Washington 

Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) revisions to its Tariff WN U-60, 

designated as Tariff Schedule 171, and revisions to its Tariff WN U-2, designated as Tariff 

Schedule 171. The purpose of the filings was to implement the terms and conditions of a 

program that allow customers to be served by non-standard (i.e., non-communicating) 

meters. 

On January 11, 2019, the Commission entered Order 01, Order Allowing Tariff Revisions to 

Go Into Effect Subject to Condition (Order 01). Order 01, among other things, required the 

Company to file a status report on the program every 6 months from January 31, 2020, 

through January 31, 2026.  

On July 30, 2021, and January 31, 2022, PSE filed its fourth and fifth status reports 

(Reports). 

On March 1, 2022, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter informing the Commission that 

Staff had reviewed the Reports and believes that the Reports comply with the requirements of 

Order 01. 

The Commission accepts the Reports and finds that they comply with Order 01. 

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


